
The Northern Lehigh Multi-Municipal Comprehensive Plan 

 Zoning Update Meeting 

February 7, 2023 – 5:30 pm, Washington Twp 

Steering Committee Attendees: 
Brian Carl – Weisenberg Twp 
Linda Gorgas – Weisenberg Twp 
Tony Werley – Weisenberg Twp 
Rick Hughes – Lowhill Twp 
Curt Dietrich – Lowhill Twp 
Ryan Christman – Lowhill Twp 
Wade Marlatt – Washington Twp 
Allie Scarfaro– Washington Twp 
Josh Friebolin – Washington Twp 
Steve Bachman – Heidelberg Twp 
Janice Meyers – Heidelberg Twp 
Dawn Didra – Heidelberg Twp 
Brian Dietrich – Lynn Twp 
Dan Stevens – Slatington Borough 
Bryon Reed – Slatington Borough 
Becky Bradley - LVPC 
 
Members of the Public in Attendance: 
None 
 
Planning Partners in Attendance: 
Hannah Clark, Carolyn Ristau, Samantha McLean & peter Quintanilla – Michael Baker International 
 
Courtesy of the Floor / Public Comment: 
None 
 
Business: 
This is the first meeting of the PLAN NL committee members since the plan was adopted by all 
municipalities last fall. Becky provided an overview of the next steps. 
 
Hannah Clark and the team from Michael Baker provided a presentation on their proposal to update the 
6 zoning ordinances. The group addressed several questions from the committee. Hannah will update 
their proposal to include the creation of an official map for the region.  
 
The committee thanked Hannah & her team for their presentation and told them that they will also be 
meeting with another firm next month. A decision on which firm will be chosen will happen at a future 
meeting. 
 
Next meeting will be March 7, 2023 @ 5:30 pm @ Washington Twp 
 
Brian C. Carl 


